
Dear School Community, 
  

The following is an update on Armed Security for the coming 2023-2024 school year. 
  
Litchfield Public Schools 
The LPS Board of Education approved arming School Security Personnel on Thursday, August 

17th. We now begin the process of staffing in accordance with all state-legislated guidelines and 

requirements. This will not be an immediate change and will require time (for hiring, 

qualifications, and insurance). The district will keep all updated accordingly.  
  
Regional School District No. 6 
Based on prior approval by the Board of Education the district will begin the year with armed 

School Security Personnel. The qualified individuals will carry a concealed pistol and there 

should be no noticeable change from previous practice. Each school will have posted signs that 

armed security is on the premises.  

  

The district places a high priority on the safety and security of our students and staff. Should you 

have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me directly.  
  

Regards, 
Chris  
  

 

Preparing all students for learning, living and achieving. 

Regional School District No. 6 does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, disability, or age in its 
programs and activities and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups.  The following 
people have been designated to handle inquiries regarding the non-discrimination policies: 
 
Title IX – Contact  
Jessica Brousseau 
98 Wamogo Road, Litchfield, CT 06759 
860-567-6642 
 
 
Section 504 Contact 
Jessica Brousseau 
98 Wamogo Road, Litchfield, CT 06759 
860-567-6642 
 


